
            SAN JOSE M.A.G.A.          September 17, 2023  

                                                           

This Coming Saturday, September 23rd, our tournament will be held at Santan Teresa GC at 10:00 am 

  The address for Santa Teresa GC is: 260 Bernal Rd, San Jose, CA 95119 

Next month’s tournament will be at The Villages Country Club, at 10:00 am. 

                                            The cost is $98.    ****It does NOT include the Team Buy-In.****  

      -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Congratulations to all of the winners at the State Tournament in Genoa Lakes!  We dominated in every flight that we 
participated.  Championship Flight – 1st and 2nd Low net – Rodolfo Perez and Nick Robles.  Regular Flight 1st Low gross 
Phil Cunningham,  1st and 2nd Low net – Roberto Ahumada and Michael Silva – 2nd Flight – 1 low net – Dan Peralta, 
Senior Flight – 1st Low net – Juan Bustillos,  Super Senior Flight – 1st Low net – Mike Cunningham,  Golden 80’s and 
Presidents Flight – 1st Place – Ron Alvarado.  Thanks everyone who was able to make the tournament it was a lot of fun! 

In the last meeting, we talked about our X-mas Party, it was decided to make it in January to avoid all of the parties and 
people traveling out of town to ensure more members can make the dinner.  We will be asking at the next tournament 
what day works better for everyone Friday, January 13th or Saturday, January 14th. 

Remember if you win any prize in the tournament, you must let Paul know if you would like the payment via Zelle, 
otherwise, it will be kept as a Credit for you to use at any of the future tournaments and games. 

If you are interested in becoming part of our club’s officers, please let us know, we will have elections in November and 
we will be looking for a new Treasurer and President.  So please let us know if you are interested in becoming an officer 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
**Money Holes at Santa Teresa will pay $100 each. 1st in Team Buy-In will pay $200, 2nd in Team Buy-In will pay $100** 

For everyone’s convenience 

 Please don’t forget to pay for your tournament fees via  Zelle, and also Pre-pay for the 
Closest to the pin, Team Buy-In, and Rabbit at the same time. 

*** Everyone Entering the games MUST pay before Teeing Off, NO Exceptions!!***** 
 

 

Spring Valley Results: 

Low Net: Mitch Lopez 85-26 = 59 

Low Gross- Rodolfo Perez 70  

First Flight:                       Second Flight:          

1. Peter Garza            77    9   66 1. Martin Dan              84   22   62 

2. Mark Lara               76    7   69 2. David Cotti              88   24   64 



3.  Aaron Lopez           79   10   69 3. Robert Kovach        88   21   67 

       4.  Brady Morales        81   12   69 4. Juan Bustillos          86   17   69  

5. Roberto Ahumada  82   12   70 5. Paul Curiel               86   17   69 

6. Tony Lopez             73    3   70 

7. Pedro Benitez         83   13   70 

8. Heriberto Lopez      82   12   70 

9. Armando Becerra   82    12   70      

 

 

CTP’s: $#2Dennis Phan  $#4 Rick Rodriguez  #7 Mike Silva  #11 Juan Carlos  #16 
Gary Boal 

 

Team Buy-In Valley :1st: Bob Kovach /  David Cotti  = (131)  

                                   2nd: Rich Martinez / Mitch Lopez  = (134)   

 

Player of the Year standings: 
1. Peter Garza          47    6. Michael Silva         34  11. Juan Bustillos          29  
2. Mark Lara             44    7. Javier Vega            31  12. Tony Lopez              28 
3. Phil Cunningham 41.5  8. Aaron Lopez          31  13. Dennis Phan            25 
4. Joe Lopez             41    9. Armando Becerra30.5 14. Mitch Lopez             25 
5. Roberto Ahumada35   10.Nick Robles          20   15. Rodolfo Perez          24 

Congratulations to Peter Garza for winning the raffle at this month’s monthly meeting. Peter now gets his entry fee pa id  fo r   
Saturday’s round at Santa Teresa Golf Course paid for by our club.  The first Tuesday of every month is when our membership 
meetings are held at Pauls’ office which is at 2670 S. White Rd, Suite 90, San Jose. The next meeting is Tuesday, October 3rd. 
Show up for free pizza & drinks and talk about the topics at hand. You may be the next winner of that month’s free round of golf. 

 

   


